
Join Turnagain Community Council  

To Help Spruce Up 
Our Park!  

 
WHAT:  Lyn Ary Park Memorial Garden  

Work Party  

WHEN:  Saturday, June 3rd — 9:00 a.m.-Noon  

Volunteer tasks include weeding, pruning,  
painting the arbor & planting two new trees!  

Gloves and tools will be provided by the 
Anchorage Parks Dept. 

 
LET’S TAKE CARE OF THIS BEAUTIFUL GARDEN!  

Hope to see you Saturday! 
 

For more info. contact TCC Acting President Cathy Gleason  
at 248-0442, cathy.gleasontcc@yahoo.com. 


